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Top DEP Stories  
 
Shamokin News-Item:  Wolf budget should properly fund DEP (Op-Ed) 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/wolf-budget-should-properly-fund-
dep/article_623ab317-406a-588b-9162-a36ab97be567.html  
 
Mentions 
 
Times News: West Penn debates water extraction ordinance at special meeting  
https://www.tnonline.com/west-penn-debates-water-extraction-ordinance-special-meeting 
 
Intelligencer: Environmentalists count wins and losses from 2018 
http://www.theintell.com/news/20181231/environmentalists-count-wins-and-losses-from-2018  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Stream cleaning needs defined responsibility, long-term funding (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/01/stream-cleaning-needs-defined-responsibility-
long-term-funding/  
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Get smart on Hempfield chemical leak 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letters/14456725-74/letter-to-the-editor-get-smart-on-hempfield-
chemical-leak 
 
Tribune-Review: David Spigelmyer: Natural gas cleanly powers our modern world 
https://triblive.com/opinion/featuredcommentary/14444739-74/david-spigelmyer-natural-gas-cleanly-
powers-our-modern-world  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Trump EPA orders rollback of Obama mercury regulations 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article223669355.html  
 
York Daily Record: York County environmental group blasts Trump Administration mercury regulation 
rollback 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/12/28/york-co-environmental-group-blasts-trump-mercury-
regulation-rollback/2434334002/ 
 
WITF: EPA targets Obama crackdown on mercury from coal plants 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/12/epa-targets-obama-crackdown-on-mercury-from-coal-plants.php 
 
Climate Change 
 
WITF: In the age of climate change, farmers weigh their options for the future 
https://www.marketplace.org/2018/12/27/business/age-climate-change-farmers-weigh-options-future 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
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Tribune-Review: Bird counters flock to North Park for annual event 
https://triblive.com/local/northhills/14459110-74/bird-counters-flock-to-north-park-for-annual-event  
 
Lock Haven Express:  New goals, challenges in the new year; Rails to Trails on the fast track in Clinton 
County 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/01/new-goals-challenges-in-the-new-year/  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Kicking off 2019 on the right foot with First Day hikes 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/kicking-off-on-the-right-foot/article_b3065e38-cb20-
5629-8589-cdece9e55ae3.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Mount Joy woman to head project to plant 10 million trees in Pennsylvania in 6 
years 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/mount-joy-woman-to-head-project-to-plant-million-
trees/article_56915720-0d3a-11e9-9ed6-9f2dc82917df.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Hikers put their best foot forward at Antietam Lake Park 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/hikers-start-2019-on-right-foot-with-walk-in-antietam-
lake-park 
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: As Others See It: A warming world needs nuclear power 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2019/01/02/A-warming-world-needs-nuclear-
power/stories/201901020066  
  
WESA: Solar Co-Ops Expand Solar Access In Western PA 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/solar-co-ops-expand-solar-access-western-pa#stream/0 
 
Shamokin News-Item:  High winds wreak havoc on local power grid 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/high-winds-wreak-havoc-on-local-power-grid/article_f4c4c40a-
25cb-5ade-81e2-942c3de77620.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Shipley energy to buy piece of former Worley & Obetz business 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20181228/CPBJ01/181229917/shipley-energy-to-buy-piece-of-former-
worley--obetz-business 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Gas prices may rise with new year  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/gas-prices-may-rise-with-new-
year/article_11ba39ef-a6b9-58e3-b5fc-913335c9b8eb.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Shroyer’s building is demolished, clean up to follow 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/shroyer-s-building-is-demolished-clean-up-to-
follow/article_7a38ea92-e6b1-5706-8f4c-7e882e4e1231.html  
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Looking Ahead to 2019: New year, new buildings at former Masland site in Carlisle 
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https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/looking-ahead-to-new-year-new-buildings-at-
former-masland/article_c7132e59-e91e-532c-a429-bcda4a1499b5.html#tracking-source=home-top-
story-1 
 
Mining 
 
Times Leader: Luzerne County receives $88,700 from active mining operations 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/728418/luzerne-county-receives-88700-from-active-mining-
operations 
 
Scranton Times: Lackawanna River trail organization plans new section in Dickson City 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/lackawanna-river-trail-organization-plans-new-section-in-
dickson-city-1.2426329 
 
Aggregates Manager Blog: Pennsylvania quarry discovers asbestos in rock, shuts down operation 
https://www.aggman.com/pennsylvania-quarry-discovers-asbestos-in-rock-shuts-down-operation/  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
StateImpact: Mariner East startup renews safety fears for some residents in Delaware County 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/01/02/mariner-east-startup-renews-safety-fears-for-
some-residents-in-delaware-county/  
 
WITF: energy, explained podcast: Mariner East 2 pipeline is up and running, Sunoco says 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/12/energy-explained-podcast-mariner-east-2-pipeline-is-up-and-
running-sunoco-says.php  
 
Oil and Gas Investor: Energy Transfer Says Mariner East 2 Pipeline Is in Service 
https://www.oilandgasinvestor.com/energy-transfer-says-mariner-east-2-pipeline-service-1726856 
 
York Daily Record: After years of legal battles, natural gas pipeline spanning Pa. is officially in service 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/12/31/mariner-east-2-pipeline-officially-service-after-years-
legal-battles-pennsylvania/2447065002/  
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: Mariner East 2 begins operations; Pa. natural gas industry expects 
immediate boost 
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2018/12/31/mariner-east-2-natural-gas-marcus-hook-
sunoco.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Editorial: Is it Mariner East 2, or 'Frankenpipe' 
https://www.delcotimes.com/opinion/editorial-is-it-mariner-east-or-frankenpipe/article_397ce700-
0dba-11e9-8b5a-4bcd2febfead.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: 'Frankenpipe?' Critics take aim at Sunoco's hybrid Mariner East 2 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/local/frankenpipe-critics-take-aim-at-sunoco-s-hybrid-mariner-
east/article_994a7e60-9308-55c1-a807-dce16624b3de.html  
 
My ChesCo: The Mariner East Pipeline’s 10 Most Outrageous Moments of 2018 
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https://mychesco.com/a/news/business/the-mariner-east-pipelines-10-most-outrageous-moments-of-
2018/  
 
Post-Gazette: Amid an export boom, the U.S. is still importing natural gas 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/12/31/Amid-an-export-boom-the-US-is-
still-importing-natural-gas-LNG-shale/stories/201901010619  
 
Tribune-Review: Year in Review, Pt. 1: From fracking permits to FR police 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/14457663-74/year-in-review-pt-1-from-fracking-permits-to-fr-
police 
 
Tribune Review: Mariner East 2 pipeline goes into service 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14456929-74/mariner-east-2-pipeline-goes-into-service  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Mariner East 2's up and running, and here's why that's great news for natural 
gas producers 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/12/31/mariner-east-2s-up-and-running-and-heres-
why-thats.html 
 
WSKG: Mariner East Startup Renews Safety Fears For Some PA Residents 
https://wskg.org/news/mariner-east-startup-renews-safety-fears-for-some-pa-residents/  
 
Lancaster Farming: Shell Shocked: Conflicts With Gas Company Push Farmers Toward Ruin 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/shell-shocked-conflicts-with-gas-company-
push-farmers-toward-ruin/article_35df6869-34c9-54bb-b5de-6103fdb8e748.html 
 
York Daily Record: After years of legal battles, natural gas pipeline spanning Pa. is officially in service 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/12/31/mariner-east-2-pipeline-officially-service-after-years-
legal-battles-pennsylvania/2447065002/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Mariner East startup renews safety fears for some residents 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/01/mariner-east-startup-renews-safety-fears-for-some-residents.php 
 
WESA: When Will Residents Of Marcellus Shale Region Be Able To Heat Their Homes With Gas? 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/when-will-residents-marcellus-shale-region-be-able-heat-their-homes-
gas#stream/0 
 
Vector Management 
 
Observer-Reporter: Be on the lookout: Agriculture officials warn of spotted lanternfly's peril to fruit 
crops 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/be-on-the-lookout-agriculture-officials-warn-of-
spotted-lanternfly/article_c9ba19f4-09ec-11e9-9ce3-1b47f857a416.html 
 
Waste 
 
Post-Gazette: Buried in boxes: Recycle or reuse all of that cardboard 
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https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/01/01/Buried-in-boxes-Recycle-or-reuse-all-of-
that-cardboard/stories/201901010641  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Recycle those TVs: The city has a gameplan for electronic waste  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/12/31/Recycle-those-TVs-The-city-has-a-
gameplan-for-electronic-waste/stories/201812310028  
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: http://www.cpbj.com/article/20181228/CPBJ01/181229917/shipley-
energy-to-buy-piece-of-former-worley--obetz-business 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20181228/borough-sets-recycling-schedule 
 
Water 
 
Philly Inquirer: How the Philadelphia region should navigate its troubled waters | Opinion 
http://www.philly.com/opinion/commentary/water-contamination-pennsylvania-pfas-epa-standards-
20190102.html  
 
Bucks County Courier Times: State Sen. Maria Collett to introduce PFAS bills 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190102/state-sen-maria-collett-to-introduce-pfas-
bills 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: How the Philadelphia region should navigate its troubled waters | Opinion 
http://www.philly.com/opinion/commentary/water-contamination-pennsylvania-pfas-epa-standards-
20190102.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  2018 ends as 2nd wettest on record 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder_county/ends-as-nd-wettest-on-record/article_67a6288b-
2c56-5f28-a5f0-e0aaed05290c.html  
 
Milton Standard Journal:  Rainfall, flooding made news in ‘18 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_058c3968-0be0-11e9-a7b2-cb9beffbdaff.html  
 
Lancaster Online: 2019 outlook: Trends, stories to watch for in the new year 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/outlook-trends-stories-to-watch-for-in-the-new-
year/article_3555d7f4-0ae5-11e9-88ae-972fcda49e0d.html  
 
Lancaster Online: Mount Joy woman to head project to plant 10 million trees in Pennsylvania in 6 years 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/mount-joy-woman-to-head-project-to-plant-million-
trees/article_56915720-0d3a-11e9-9ed6-9f2dc82917df.html  
 
Pennlive: 2018 saw record-breaking rain in several Pa. cities 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/01/2018-saw-record-breaking-rain-in-several-pa-cities.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County got soaked with 68.08 inches of rain in a record-setting 2018, breaking 129-
year record 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/final-official-total-for-record-setting-2018-in-berks-county-
6808-inches 
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http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_058c3968-0be0-11e9-a7b2-cb9beffbdaff.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/outlook-trends-stories-to-watch-for-in-the-new-year/article_3555d7f4-0ae5-11e9-88ae-972fcda49e0d.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/outlook-trends-stories-to-watch-for-in-the-new-year/article_3555d7f4-0ae5-11e9-88ae-972fcda49e0d.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/mount-joy-woman-to-head-project-to-plant-million-trees/article_56915720-0d3a-11e9-9ed6-9f2dc82917df.html
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https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/01/2018-saw-record-breaking-rain-in-several-pa-cities.html
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Miscellaneous 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: New state senators focus on health care, environment going into office 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190102/new-state-senators-focus-on-health-care-
environment-going-into-office 
 
Indiana Gazette: TOP 10 STORIES OF 2018: Arrival of Urban Outfitters heads list 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/top-stories-of-arrival-of-urban-outfitters-heads-
list/article_8a1f793f-1e30-5186-a9b7-8e533e8f6433.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Walkabout: Pittsburgh's weather gets a bad rap 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2019/01/02/Pittsburgh-s-weather-gets-a-bad-rap-National-
Weather-Service/stories/201901010713 
 
Post-Gazette: Out with a splash: Pittsburgh area closes 2018 with precipitation record 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2018/12/31/Pittsburgh-rainfall-precipitation-2018-record-
New-Year-forecast-First-Night-fireworks/stories/201812310091 
 
Tribune-Review: Etna EcoDistrict well received, supported 
https://triblive.com/local/hamptonshaler/14459100-74/etna-ecodistrict-well-received-supported 
 
Tribune-Review: Rainfall record set for region 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14458328-74/rainfall-record-set-for-region 
 
Observer-Reporter: County purchasing property adjacent to airport 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/county-purchasing-property-adjacent-to-
airport/article_6ec107f2-0ac7-11e9-8f58-4fce48b24457.html 
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